
 

 

 

 

20th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Year 11 Prom, Leavers’ Hoodie & Alton Towers Theme Park Trip 

As year 11 students approach the end of their GCSEs at The Garibaldi School I am 

writing to confirm a number of opportunities available to them to celebrate their time 

so far at The Garibaldi School. Please see below details regarding a number of 

different options available to Year 11 students. Please note each option can be 

purchased individually. All options do not have to be purchased all at the same time 

if this is your preference.  

Prom  

This year’s Year 11 Prom will be on Wednesday 26th June 2024 at The John Fretwell 

Centre.   

The full cost is £25 but as a token of gesture to celebrate how hard students have been 

working we will contribute £10 towards the cost of each place. Therefore, the 

subsidised entrance fee of £15 which includes: disco, buffet and awards. Payment 

can be made online via SCOPAY. An online consent form must be completed prior to 

the event; click on the links below.  The deadline for payment and consent is Friday 

9th February 2024.  

• Consent Form - https://www.garibaldischool.co.uk/prom   

• SCOPAY- https://www.scopay.com/garibaldi?redirect=true  

Unfortunately, entry cannot be allowed if either the payment or completion of the 

consent form has not been made. 

The Prom will commence from 6.30pm and finish at 10:30pm and all students must be 

collected at the end of the evening no later than 10:30pm. As this is a school run event 

the following conditions must be adhered to:  

1. Dress code – Smart dress.  

2. No alcohol consumption – parents will be contacted to collect their child if they are      

suspected of being under the influence of alcohol.  

3. No smoking policy – The John Fretwell Centre is a no smoking venue.  

4. Completion of the consent form and payment is mandatory. 

If you require any further information regarding this event, please contact the school 

on 01623 464220 or email office@garibaldischool.co.uk 
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It must be noted that this event is open to all Year 11 students but we do hold the 

right to remove this invitation, for individuals, where appropriate. 

Year 11 Alton Towers Trip 

After all exams have finished we will be offering our Year 11 students the opportunity 

to be part of a day trip to Alton Towers Theme Park. This is to celebrate the end of the 

examination period. The trip will take place on Friday 28th June 2024.  The cost of the 

trip which includes theme park entry and coach travel is £45 per student.  An online 

consent form must be completed prior to the trip and full payment to be made via 

SCOPAY.  The deadline for payment and consent is Friday 9th February 2024. 

• Consent Form - https://www.garibaldischool.co.uk/forms/ev4.php 

• SCOPAY- https://www.scopay.com/garibaldi?redirect=true  

It must be noted that this event is open to all Year 11 students but we do hold the 

right to remove this invitation, for individuals, where appropriate. 

Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodie 

At the end of every academic year, Year 11 students have the opportunity to 

purchase a leavers’ hoodie as a memento of their final year at Garibaldi.  

Students will have the option to have their name to appear in the number ‘24’ 

(representing 2024) and/or their nickname printed on the reverse of the hoodie, see 

image below. It is very important that the chosen nickname is appropriate (any 

nickname deemed inappropriate will be replaced by the student’s full name). 

Your child’s name will only be included in the ‘24’ on the reverse of the hoodie if 

consent has been given.  

• Order form: https://www.garibaldischool.co.uk/leavers-hoodie 

Price:   

• Hoodie with nickname - £18.50  

• Hoodie without nickname - £16.00 

Payment can be made online via SCOPAY. An online consent form must be 

completed prior to the event; click on the links below.  The deadline for payment and 

consent is Friday 9th February 2024. 

• Payment: SCOPAY- https://www.scopay.com/garibaldi?redirect=true  

Unfortunately, it will not be possible to view sample sizes/colours; please refer to the 

guide overleaf or by clicking on the following link before making your choice: 

https://www.garibaldischool.co.uk/leavers-hoodie 

Hoodies will be available made available for collection at the Year 11 Leavers 

Assembly at the end of the academic year. 
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If you require any further information, please contact the school on 01623 464220 or 

email office@garibaldischool.co.uk 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr T Voice 

Assistant Head Teacher 
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